
Massachusetts  Chiefs  of
Police  Association  issues
statement  on  the  death  of
George Floyd
“The Massachusetts Chiefs of Police Association, representing
Police Chiefs in all 351 cities and towns and most college
campuses,  denounces  the  egregious  actions  taken  by  four
members  of  the  Minneapolis  Police  Department,  whether  by
action or inaction, that resulted in the death of George Floyd
on May 25, 2020.

Our Massachusetts Police Officers have thoroughly embraced the
six pillars of the principles embodied in the final report of
the  President’s  Task  Force  on  21st  Century  Policing,  and
remain committed to professional conduct, democratic policing
and procedural justice for all people.”
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